
LEAF PICKUP 2023
The Moscow Borough DPW Department 

is scheduled to pick up leaves curbside the following weeks

                  October 16th to 20th               October 23rd to 27th                       
October 30th to November 3rd           November 6th to 9th

Please adhere to the following guidelines : 

When raking leaves curbside please be sure that no other debris such as grass, dirt,
stones, plants, sticks, wood, mulch or animal droppings are mixed in

 Please do not rake leaves onto Borough streets or state highways

 Keep the leaves on your property and out of ditch lines.

If you have sidewalks keep the leaves on the house side of the sidewalks

If a drain is located near your property do not allow 
leaves or debris to cover the drain 

Leaves may also be brought to the Borough Building to be recycled
 

Please empty all bags and take the bags home with you to be disposed
 

If inclemate weather occurs on any of the dates listed 
leaves will be picked up at a later date to be determined

Please note: Leaves will be picked up only once per week on each street


